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14th July 2020 

 

Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers 

 

Re: GCSE Results Day Thursday 20th August 2020 

 

I am writing to provide information on the arrangements for GCSE results days this summer. 

 

GCSE results will be issued on Thursday 20th August 2020. Students will be able to collect results 

from 8am in the school hall. We have had to make some amendments to ensure social distancing 

and the arrangements for collection of results are outlined below.  

 

We do recognise that due to the present situation some students may not be able, or want, to 

come into school to collect their results. We will therefore also be issuing individual results 

electronically to all Year 11 students at 9am on Thursday 20th August 2020 to their SGHS e-mail 

account. Please note we cannot send results to any other e-mail address due to data security. 

 

Arrangements for collecting results in person 

* Students will be able to collect results in person from 8am.  

* Due to the need to minimise the number of people in school building only students will be 

able to go into the school hall to collect their results. 

* We will be controlling the flow of students into the hall to ensure we can maintain social 

distancing. 

* Once students have collected results, we would ask them not to congregate in the hall 

but use the outside spaces around school to meet parents/ friends. 

 

Support and advice for students 

Whilst not all Year 11 subject teachers will be able to attend results day due to the need to control 

the number of staff in school, the Sixth Form team, Careers Adviser and members of the Senior 

Leadership Team will be available on both results day and Friday 21st August to support students 

with any advice or guidance they need.  

 

Sixth Form Enrolment 

We are delighted that most of our Year 11 students intend to return to SGHS for their Post 16 study. 

This year we will be running sixth form enrolment through an electronic system in Firefly to avoid 

the need for students to queue to see staff in school. Where students want to change their current 

options or need to discuss entry into the Sixth Form this will be done via a phone call or Team video 

conference. Mr Hoyle will be communicating further details prior to students collecting results. 

 

If there are any queries about GCSE results day please do not hesitate to contact us at 

sghs@sghs.org.uk. We look forward to being able to celebrate our students’ achievements when 

they collect their results this summer. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Mr Mark Turner 

Head of Academy 
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